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Vehicle Laws - Shuttle Permits

This bill provides that motor vehicle registration is not required for new vehicles being
operated as part of a shuttle, while following a registered vehicle displaying a shuttle permit
issued by the Motor Vehicle Administration. The bill defines “shuttle” as a procession of
new vehicles being moved between a maritime port facility and a temporary storage area that
is not more than five miles distant. Under current law, registration is not required if each
vehicle displays a shuttle permit and is moved between a maritime port facility and a
temporary storage that is not more than three miles distant.

Fiscal Summary

State Effect: Negligible. The bill would apply in only a limited number of cases.

Local Effect: None.

Small Business Effect: None.

Information Source(s): Maryland Department of Transportation (Motor Vehicle
Administration), Department of Legislative Services

Fiscal Note History: First Reader - February 22, 1999
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